
Enroll by 
OCTOBER 22, 2021 to

ATTN: BUILDING  
TRADES STAFF 

  NEED HELP? 

Contact FP&M Human 
Resources 
benefits@fpm.wisc.edu
Rebecca Rohde: 608-262-6218 
Mike Loggie at 608-263-3087 

New, more affordable 
HEALTH CARE 

options are available. 

UW will pay 88% of the total health 
insurance premium.

Currently enrolled in state health 
insurance? 
You will not have to pay the full  
premium starting in January 2022. 

Not already enrolled in state health 
insurance?  
To take advantage of the new monthly 
premiums in 2022 you must enroll by 
Oct. 22, 2021.
Those who decline state health  
insurance can apply for a $2,000 Opt-
Out Incentive.

WHAT WILL CHANGE?

Visit 
go.wisc.edu/ 
trades-enroll-22  
for more  
information.

PAY LOWER PREMIUMS

MAKE CHANGES FOR 2022

INVEST WITH TAX-ADVANTAGED   		
     HSA + HDHP PLAN OPTIONS 


